
 

 

 

 

                                                                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                           

               

                                                                           

 

                                                                                    

                                                                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                  

We need your help! 

Staff Appreciation Lunch Thursday, October 22nd 

 Fall themed food dishes are needed as well as volunteer help 

setting up and taking down. If you are interested in helping 

please contact Jana Nielsen at jana.nielsen@hotmail.com 

School Tour Guides  

 Volunteers needed Wednesday mornings and other days as 

needed to lead informative tours for new PRA families. Training 

will be provided. 

If you have not already done so, please turn in your blue volunteer 

form to the front desk or your student’s teacher. 

Have any questions or comments on an 

upcoming event or how to get involved? We 

would love to hear from you! Please contact 

us at volunteerprop@gmail.com 

The next meeting will 
be held on Thursday, 
October 1st at 8:30 
a.m. Join us at 8:00 

a.m. before the meeting 
for socializing and light 

refreshments! 

Clip ‘em and send ‘em in! 

Collect Box Tops and 
Labels for Education and 
send them in with your 
student. For more 
information on these 
programs click on the link 
below. 

http://www.paintedrockac
ademy.com/prop/fundraisi
ng/ 

Fall is in the air! 

Hello PRA families!  We have a lot of fun events 

coming up in the next month that you should 

know about! 

Also be on the lookout for more information 

about next month’s Fall Festival and Book Fair. 

 
 Yogurtini Family Fun Night: On October 8th from 4:00-

7:00 p.m. at 475 E. Bell Rd. Phoenix. Come enjoy a 
tasty treat while supporting PRA. 
 

 Used Uniform Sales: Tuesday, October 6th and 
Thursday, October 15th from 7:30-8:15 a.m. and 2:00-
3:15 p.m. 

 

 

VOLUNTEER NEEDS Mrs. Fields Cookie 

Dough Fundraiser 

Get your order forms in by 

Friday, September 25th. 

Mrs. Fields products make 

a great addition to any 

holiday event!  

Order pick up will be 

Thursday, October 29th 

from 5:00-7:00 p.m. at the 

student drop off/pick up 

doors on the North side of 

the building. This is the 

ONLY pick up day; no 

orders will be saved after 

this day. 
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